
1

Rosenberg Corey

From: Dr Nadia Delshad <drnadiadelshad@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 8:02 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: STAND UP for MENTAL HEALTH PARITY and Support Senate Bill 860!

Millions of Americans with mental disorders do not have equal access to health insurance. Many health plans discriminate 
against people with mental illness by limiting mental health and substance abuse health care by disqualifying coverage for 
certain mental disorders and imposing lower day and visit limits, higher co-payments and deductibles, and lower annual 
and lifetime spending caps. These laws discriminate against children and adults whose illnesses can be as disabling as 
those specified in the laws, but do not fit neatly within the statutes’ criteria. Adults excluded from protection under these 
laws include those who have multiple personality disorders, anorexia nervosa and bulimia, post-traumatic stress 
syndrome, and substance abuse disorders. Children with serious emotional disturbances and substance abuse disorders are 
often excluded.  
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*If canceling/rescheduling an appointment within 1 day of your appointment, please use voicemail to avoid any late cancellation fees. 
*Please be aware that I use e-mail only for administrative purposes. For ethical and legal reasons, I do not accept/respond to clinical messages via e-mail. Please 
be aware that e-mail messages are not encrypted or secured. 
*This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. State and federal 
law regarding client privilege and confidentiality may also protect the contents of this e-mail.  If you have received this email in error please notify the sender by 
email, and delete and destroy this message. Thank you. 
 

 
 


